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4-H WORLD
CHANGERS
EVERY THURSDAY | JANUARY 21 - FEBRUARY 25, 2021 | 7 - 8 PM EST

Ohio and Vermont 4-H are joining forces again to
bring you another opportunity to learn to code! 

Have you ever wanted to learn how to program your
own game? Well, here's your chance! In this new 4-H
World Changers series, you will learn to program a
collecting game using p5.js, a JavaScript library
created especially for artists and designers.

REGISTER:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/4HWorldChangers

If you require a disability-related accommodation to participate in this program,
please contact us no later than January 4, 2021 so we may assist you.

FOR MIDDLE &
HIGH SCHOOL
YOUTH!

Location: VIRTUALLY from

your own home! 

Cost: FREE

Details: Designed for middle &

high school youth (grades 5-12)

who have an interest in STEM

and coding.

Contact Information: 

Lauren Traister, Vermont 4-H,

lauren.traister@uvm.edu

Margo Long, Ohio 4-H,

long.1632@osu.edu

UVM Extension help individuals and communities put reserach-based knowledge to work. University of Vermont Extension, and U.S. Department of Agriculture, cooperating, offer education and

employment to everyone without regard to race, color, national origin, gender, religion, age, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation, and marital or familial status.


